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Dear Belper families, 

I would like to apologise for the late notice regarding this today’s school closure. Due to a 
substantial water leak overnight, which has left parts of the main building under water, the school 
has been left without a water supply.  Unfortunately, this meant we had no option other than to 
close the school, not only for health and safety reasons, but also to allow time for the water to be 
fully cleared and the necessary repairs to be carried out. 

Emergency plumbers are currently on site, and we are confident that all work will be completed in 
time for school to reopen on Monday. 

Please check our website – www.belperschool.co.uk – on Sunday, where we will post a 
confirmation update. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

Kind regards, 

 

Matilde Warden 
Headteacher 
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